
Communal Grill Safety Reminders 

Dear Residents, 

As we approach the grilling season, we would like to remind everyone of the important safety 

guidelines to ensure a safe and enjoyable experience at our communal grill area. 

Safety Guidelines: 

1. Always supervise your grill when it is in use. 

2. Ensure the grill is set up away from flammable materials. 

3. Keep a fire extinguisher or a bucket of water/sand nearby. 

4. Use long-handled tools to avoid burns. 

5. Clean the grill after each use to prevent fire hazards. 

6. Dispose of charcoal and ashes properly; let them cool completely before disposal. 

7. In case of an emergency, call 911 immediately. 

Thank you for helping us maintain a safe environment for all residents. Happy grilling! 

Sincerely, 

The Management Team 


